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10 March, 2012 

 
Erection of 22 Bedroom Hotel west of Library, Queen St, BF (Ref.12/00090/PPL) 

 
Dear Sir, 
 
On behalf of Dundee Civic Trust, I write to endorse the objection to this application 
submitted to you on behalf of Broughty Ferry Community Council on 23 February, 2012, 
with which we entirely agree.  
I would also inform you that Dundee Civic Trust has had no approach from the applicant 
or his agent regarding the possible use of the Carbert Castle ceiling within the proposed 
hotel, contrary to what is stated in the design statement. 
 
The Trust would request therefore that this application be refused. 
 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Jack Searle. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 


